
 

Dear Parents, 

The KAH Roadrunners will be playing football at Cannon Road Elementary on Wednesday, 

October 21.  The game will start at 4:00pm and end at 5:00pm.  We will be leaving 

Rockview Elementary by 3:30pm and returning by 5:30pm.  There are limited spaces in the 

van!  We will be taking the first 13 children who sign up. 

You are more than welcome to attend!!  Directions to Cannon Road from Rockview 

Elementary: 

Exit the Rockview parking lot by taking a left onto Denfeld Ave.  Make a left turn onto 

Conneticut Ave.  Make a right onto Randolph Road.  Make a Right onto New Hampshire Ave.  

Turn left onto Cannon Road.  Follow the street down until you see the school on the right. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please Sign and return: 

I give permission for my child,      , to attend the KAH 

football field trip at Cannon Road Elementary on Wednesday, October 21, 2009 

□I will pick up my child from Cannon Road Elementary 

Parent’s Name:          Date :    

Signature:        Emergency #:      

        

 

 


